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To whom it may concern,
I’m writing to express my opposition to the proposed limited X-ray license in MA. I am a licensed radiologic technologist here in MA, working at Boston children’s hospital and I am afraid if this bill passes to allow limited X- ray licenses in MA that it will have a severe negative effect to the field of medical imaging professionals. We have completed rigorous schooling and licensing guidelines and this will degrade the field and lead to even more staffing shortages in hospitals. I plead with you to not pass this bill that would allow limited X-ray licenses in MA.

Sincerely,
Justine Firicano jr.firicano@yahoo.com 617-970-6243
